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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were no odor reports in the month of March.

United Water conducted an environmental audit. This consisted of a team checking our

laboratory procedures and record keeping to assure that we are in compliance with the law and

corporate policy.

There are problems with the gravity thickener electrical distribution. There are broken wires in

the conduit leading from the building to the gravity thickener. The wires for #2 gravity thickener

which is not in use have been used to power thickener #1. When the weather improves we will

dig up the conduit and replace the wiring. This will also need to be done for the wiring leading to

secondary clarifier #1 as the same problem has occurred in that conduit.

Secondary clarifier #1 was drained and bolts replaced on the plows and center column. Two

plows had fallen off and were causing the drive to shear its protection device.

The influent pumps and piping have been recoated in an effort to reduce corrosion.

A new mechanical seal has been installed on RAS pump #1. The seal had been leaking badly

causing a mess on the gallery floor.

The motor coupling for influent pump #4 has been replaced and motor for influent pump #2 has

been sent out to be rewound as there was a dead short in one of the windings.


